
TIPTON PORK FESTIVAL
Saturday, September 10, 2022

Do you enjoy Pulled Pork Sandwiches or Pork Tenderloin Sandwiches?  
Well join other Hoosier MG club members on Saturday, September 10, 
2022 and drive to Tipton, Indiana and join in on the fun at the Tipton 
Pork Festival.  

It will not be a long drive, but it will be along the eastern shore of Morse 
Reservoir for a while, so we will see some water views early in the 
drive.

Meeting Place: Speedway Gas Station in Noblesville at 510 Westfield 
Road, Noblesville, IN 46060

Meeting Time: 10:00 AM (Eastern Daylight Saving Time)

Driver’s Meeting Time: 10:15 AM (Eastern Daylight Saving Time)

Departure Time: 10:30 AM (Eastern Daylight Saving Time)

The route will generally be SR 32/38 west to Hague Road.  North on 
Hague Road to Brinton Street in Cicero.  Then over to SR 19 and north 
on SR 19 to Tipton.  Not terribly complicated or long (less than 20 
miles), but the Tipton Port Festival should be worth the drive.  If you 
want to stay for it, there is a parade scheduled for 2:00 PM that 
afternoon.  

If it is raining or if it looks like rain is going to happen, we will 
cancel the MG drive, but if you want to go in your non-MG vehicle, 
feel free to do so and make the drive. 


